From: Shahid Alam

To: Will Coffman

Cc: David Spencer (ICC Board); Mike Boso (ICC Board)
Subject: Letter of support

Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 4:32:31 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Micheal Wich, Chair
ICC Nomination Committee.

Based on the mail of Mr. David Spencer and Mr. Mike Boso, I'm forwarding this "Letter of
Support' for both of them to run for the posts of ICC President and ICC Vice President
respectively on the Board of Directors this year in October 2024.

Best regards,

Shahid Alam,

President, Bangladesh Building Code Foundation (BBCF)
a Chapter of ICC.
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